
New Business Item 9(a) 

 

Subject: Eglinton Crosstown Construction - TTC Service Plan and Contingencies  
 
Date: Wednesday, April 30, 2014 
 
Submitted by: Commissioner A. Heisey 
 
Recommendation: 
 
That TTC staff report back at a future Board meeting on the impact of the Crosstown 
Eglinton Line construction on bus service and passengers and what TTC’s plan is for 
addressing it. 
 


